
      

 

New York, 12th January 2024 

 
Sir/Madam, 
 
Reference is made to the letter of the Co-Facilitators for the intergovernmental process for the Declaration 
on Future Generations, dated 20th December 2023, inviting the participation of the relevant stakeholders in 
the virtual informal consultations to be held on 15th and 16th January 2024.  
 
In this regard, we would like to thank all stakeholders for their registration and keen interest in participating 
in the upcoming informal consultations. As previously mentioned, this series of stakeholder consultations 
will give all registered participants the opportunity to share good practices and suggestions on how to 
safeguard the interests of future generations. 
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